27 October 2005

To: Sheriff Michael McCormack

From Chuck Cotnoir, Director

Dukes County Emergency Management

In the recent audit by Powers & Sullivan, a recommendation was made to “Develop Written Disaster Recovery Procedures”.

Winn has requested that I formulate a plan for County activities immediately following a disaster.

I would like to begin with a discussion with you regarding your emergency recovery plans, specifically items 1 through 5 on the attached enclosure, to insure that we have no redundancy.

You can email me at emergencymanagement@dukescounty.org with your thoughts on this.

Chuck Cotnoir, Director

Dukes County Emergency Management Agency 

